
Proposal for Better Access to Public 

Buildings for Individuals with Disabilities 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Position] 

[Organization/Agency Name] 

[Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to propose enhanced accessibility measures for public buildings to better serve 

individuals with disabilities within our community. It is imperative that our facilities meet the 

needs of all citizens, ensuring equal access and opportunities. 

Currently, many public buildings lack essential features such as ramps, accessible restrooms, and 

clear signage, which unfortunately limits the ability of individuals with disabilities to fully 

participate in community services and programs. By implementing straightforward renovations 

and adjustments, we can create a more inclusive environment. 

To achieve this, I propose the following actions: 

• Conduct a comprehensive accessibility audit of all public buildings. 

• Implement necessary modifications, including installing ramps and wider doorways. 

• Enhance signage with braille and large print for better orientation. 

• Provide training for staff on disability awareness and assistance. 

By investing in accessibility, we not only comply with legal standards but also foster a 

community that values inclusivity and support for all its members. I believe this initiative will 

greatly benefit our residents and enhance overall community engagement. 

I would be grateful for the opportunity to discuss this proposal further with you at your 

convenience. Thank you for considering this important issue. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 



[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


